
Kaiser Gypsum Personal Injury Trust 

 

This notice is to advise of the new opening date for the Kaiser Gypsum Asbestos Personal Injury 
Trust (“the Trust”). 

Effective October 10, 2022, the Kaiser Gypsum Asbestos Personal Injury Trust (“the Trust”) began 

accepting Insured Asbestos Claims.  An “Insured Asbestos Claim” is an Asbestos Personal Injury 

Claim for which there is coverage under an Asbestos Insurance Policy.  Most claims will be 
Insured Asbestos Claims. 

The Trust is in the process of developing Claims Materials for Uninsured Asbestos Claims.  An “Uninsured 

Asbestos Claim” is an Asbestos Personal Injury Claim for which there is no coverage provided by any 

Asbestos Insurance Policy.  Generally, only those claims in which the claimant has a date of first 

exposure to a Kaiser Gypsum Company, Inc. or Hanson Permanente Cement, Inc. product after April 1, 

1985 will be Uninsured Asbestos Claims, although some exceptions may apply.   

The Trust will provide a Claim Form for Uninsured Asbestos Claims as soon as possible.  If a claimant 

wishes to assert an Uninsured Asbestos Claim prior to such Claim Form being made available, the 

claimant should contact the Support department (support@verusllc.com) at Verus LLC with any 

question regarding such claim. 

A complete copy of the Trust Distribution Procedures, Electronic Filing Agreement, Insured Asbestos 

Claim Form and other resources are available on the Kaiser Gypsum Trust website.  
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